300 Dufferin Avenue
P.O. Box 5035
London, ON

NBA 4L9

February 10, 2021

Dear Ward 8 Resident,

You may be aware that as part of the 2021 Infrastructure Reconstruction Construction Program,
the City is proposing to install a sidewalk on the south side of St. Anthony Road, between Hyde
Park Road and Hampton Crescent. | was not aware of this prior to receiving the Agenda for the
Civic Works Committee meeting that was held on February 9, 2021. The installation of the
sidewalk will be in conjunction with other construction works; you will be receiving additional
details from the City regarding the scope of the project in the next week or so.

I understand that sidewalks in mature areas can be contentious, so I'm writing to you today to
encourage you to share your feedback, both positive and negative, on the proposed new
sidewalk.

This was initially discussed at the Civic Works Committee meeting on February 9, 2021 and the
Committee put forth a recommendation to Council that will allow for an opportunity for public
feedback to be submitted at the March 2, 2021 Civic Works Committee meeting which will be
held at 12 p.m. You may wish to request delegation status to address the committee directly on
March 2, 2021 or you may wish to submit a written communication to the Committee.

If you wish to do submit comments or request delegation status to speak at the March 2, 2021
Civic Works Committee meeting, your written communication would need to be submitted to
cwc@london.ca by 9 AM. on Monday, February 22, 2021. It will up to the Civic Works
Committee to decide if the request to speak as a delegate to the Committee will be granted.

Also, please share your comments with me directly: slehman@london.ca.

I look forward to hearing from you.
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Steve Lehman
Councillor, Ward 8



